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Submission: Thanks Anna Brakey for trying to fight against the hysteria around electricity prices. My bills have'nt changed for
past 10 years (prices offset by more efficient lightoing). The unit rate has barely moved since 2016. You are welcome to my
detailed billing history. SMH refused to publish.

For the past few months the media news on rising electricity prices has been alarming. Political parties and the Government
have been spending vast amounts of time and effort on this subject. So I had a look at my electricity bills for the past 7 years,
during which time there has been no change to my household.

Over these 7 years, there has been no change whatsoever in my annual bills. Lighting and appliances are increasingly more
efficient. The rate per unit has gone up in the past two years from 22.86 cents per unit to 23.48 cents per unit (on the entirely
reasonable demand from my provider that I pay the bill on time).





